Michael Pantelides, Mayor -
160 Duke of Gloucester Street
Annapolis, MD 21401-2517
410-263-7997

Chartered 1708

July 21, 2015

To: Alderpersons, City Of Annapolis
From: Mayor Michael Pantelides

Re: Alcoholic Beverage Control Board

Pending your approval, I would like to appoint Matthew Zagwodzki to the Alcoholic
Beverage Control Board. This appointment fills a vacancy on the board.

Mr. Matthew Zagwodzki
111 Woodlawn Avenue
Annapolis, MD 21401
301-641-0383

A copy of his resume is attached.

Thank You.
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Reviewed by:  Economic Matters Committee

~ Favorable __Unfavorable

Committee Chair Date




Boards and Commissions Application

Name; Matthew Zagwodzki
Address: 111 Woodlawn Avenue
City: Annapolis, MD

Phone: (301)-641-0383

E-mail: mzagwodz@gmail.com

1. 1am a City Resident of Ward 3

2. 1am not an employee of City of Annapolis

3. [ do not conduct business with the City of Annapolis

4. | do not currently serve on any City board or commission

Work Experience

Mortgage Broker, New Day USA, Fulton, MD: May 2013 - present
Direct sales representative, DSS, Columbia MD: May 2011 — May 2013

Direct Sales representative, 2020 Companies, Columbia MD: June 2009- May 2011
Account executive, Hilti, Hyattsville MD: June 2007- June 2009

Educational Background
B.A., West Virginia University (2002-2007)
Minored in Business Administration

References

Mr. Derek Meyers

Chairman, Annapolis Board of Appeals
187 Prince George Street

Annapalis, MD

(301) 302-3322

Mr. Joseph Burke

Sales Representative, New Era
605 Admiral Drive

Annapolis, MD

(410) 353-5091

Mr. Sean Hart

Sales Representative, Coca Cola
134 Dewey Drive

Annapolis MD

{443) 822-6051




April 8, 2015
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL

The Honorable Michael John Pantelides
Mayor of Annapolis

160 Duke of Gloucester Street
Annapolis, MD 21401
mayor@annapolis.gov

Subject: Appointment to Alcohclic Beverage Control Board
Dear Mayor Pantelides:

Per your request, please let this letler serve as my application for appointment to the
Alcoholic Beverage Control Board.

I have been a resident of Ward 3 since 2007 and am eager to serve the City in this
capacity.

The success of the Board is dependent upon service by city residents with a
demonstrated reputation for honesty, integrity and character to regulate and act on applications
for alcoholic beverage licenses.

As a mortgage broker, | work tirelessiy to provide home loans to our veterans and | am
actively serving members of the military and their families.

| am confident that my judgment and ability in performing the duties of the Board will be
in the best interest of the City.

Very truly yours,
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Matthew Zagwodzki
111 Woodlawn Avenue, Apt A
Annapolis, MD




